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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As we come to the end of another year I am reminded of the following quote; ​Develop a passion for                       
learning. If you do, you will never cease to grow by Anthony J. D'Angelo. Learning is always the                                     
focus at Holy Trinity. The upcoming holidays are a perfect opportunity for parents to continue the                               
children’s learning. Simple things such as reading a book together, cooking together, doing a                           
find-a-word together etc are ways the learning journey can continue. 
 

Year Six Movie Day 
As a thank you to the Year 6 students they celebrated a movie day at Events Cinema Parramatta. The                   
children enjoyed the movie ‘The Grinch’ and had a pizza lunch. The Year Six students have shown                 
great leadership in their different roles throughout the year. Congratulations on ending your primary              
education. 
 

Year Five Leadership Day 
On Thursday, the Year 5 students worked with Mrs Boyer to explore the meaning of leadership . This                  
is in preparation for the selection of the the 2019 student leadership positions. Presentation of               
speeches and voting for these position will take place on Monday December 10. We wish all the Year                  
5 students the best of luck as they move into their leadership position in 2019.  
 

Helen’s Farewell 
What a wonderful celebration of Mrs Boyer’s career today. I’m sure that when Mrs Boyer started her                 
teaching career at Holy Trinity in 1974 she did not envisage that she would be leaving as Principal in                   
2018. Thank you to all in the HTG community who came today to celebrate Mrs Boyer’s farewell. It                  
truly was a special celebration. Over the next week and a half don’t forget to wish Mrs Boyer the best                    
of luck as she moves into the next phase of her life. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
God bless, 
 

Assistant Principal 
Mr Jason Fisher 



From The Religious Education Coordinator 
 

We are Advent People 
Is this just another year for us where we did much the same as we did last                 
year? Perhaps this Advent we can make a difference to the lives of people              
around us. When the Angel Gabriel appeared to Mary at the Annunciation,            
his first words were, “Do not be afraid.” This can be a challenge for us               
also; To reach out to those in our community who are most needy, renew              
a relationship, forgive someone who has wronged us or love someone           
who is unloved. 
 

Coming to the end of Year, we have some wonderful events to celebrate Advent. We warmly invite 
you to all of the following. 
  

● Monday 10/12​:    ​Advent Prayer​ - 2nd week of Advent. ​9:00am 
● Tuesday 11/12​:    ​Year 6 Graduation​. ​6pm​ Holy Trinity Church 
● Thursday 13/12​:  ​End of Year prize giving and liturgy​. ​9:00am 
● Friday 14/12​:        ​Advent Mass ​with Delany students at ​10:00am​.  
                                     Also ​Nativity Play and Carols​ at ​2:10pm​. 

We hope you are able to join us. 
 

Mark Galea 
 
 
Healthy Harvest Canteen 
 
Please Note​: 
 

The school canteen will be open until the last day 
of school - ​Wednesday 19th December​. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


